
The Lifeline 

Looking for a Looking for a Looking for a Looking for a     
Service Opportunity?Service Opportunity?Service Opportunity?Service Opportunity?    

St. Paul Intergroup  
Invites all interested writers and cartoonists  
who are members of Alcoholics Anonymous  

to share their  

experience, strength, hope and talent  

by contributing a story or cartoon to our monthly newsletter 

What We Are 

The Lifeline is your local Intergroup Newsletter, where we hope you 

will feel at home. Your written experiences help make The Lifeline a 

vital part of the St. Paul A.A. recovery community and an effective  

tool for sharing our sobriety through the program of Alcoholics 

Anonymous.  

Writing for the Lifeline 
Articles for the Lifeline can be on a Step, Tradition or Concept, or an experience 

you would like to share related to your recovery through Alcoholics Anonymous.  

Suggested length for articles on a Step or a recovery experience is 300 - 500 

words. For a Tradition or Concept 100 - 200 words. Please know that articles may 

be edited for the purpose of clarity, language or length, but don’t let that deter 

you from speaking with your heart! Keeping in mind A.A.’s singleness of purpose, 

it might help to leaf through some past issues to get an idea of the sort of article 

we publish, but please don’t write with us in mind, write from your own experi-

ence, strength and hope!  

Cartoons and Drawings 
The Lifeline welcomes cartoons and drawing expressing the wry side of the A.A. 

Experience. So if you have a talent for some good visual “ham on wry,” with a 

hint of “Rule #62,” please share it with us.  

Due Dates and Particulars 
The deadline for submission is the 1st day of the preceding month. For example, 

if you are writing for inclusion in our March issue, Please submit your article by 

the First of February. Though we try to match the month to a Step, Tradition or 

concept (e.g.  For January - Step I, Tradition I & Concept I), we are always look-

ing for a change of pace, or new topics to publish, as long as the article relates 

to the A.A. experience. Please email your submissions to Lifeline@aastpaul.org, 

or send via the mail to: Lifeline Editor, St. Paul Intergroup, 1600 University Ave 

#214, St. Paul, MN 55104 
 

Questions: please call us at 651-227-5502, 9AM - 5:30PM Mon - Fri 

and ask to speak with staff. 


